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From: Longridge Town Council <clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk>

Sent: 02 June 2017 19:50

To: publicationreg19

Cc: Colin Hirst; clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk; Philip Dagnall

Subject: Publication of the Ribble Valley Housing and Economic Development -

Development Plan Document {DPD) Comments from Longridge Town Council

At its meeting held on Wednesday 24 May 2017 Longridge Town Council discussed the above documents and would
like to offer the following comments:

Longridge Town Council is aware of the removal of the original 2 employment sites in Longridge and regret this
reduction as they believe that there is a need for employment land within Longridge .

Longridge Town Council further believe that the Core Strategy should include within it a strategy for employment
which identifies types of businesses and what support is on offer to the identified business types.

Kind regards

Town Clerk




